
Kia ora koutou!       

It’s been great to get back onsite after our slightly extended holiday break.  Our 
tamariki are really enjoying being back in the company of their friends as well as 
getting back to some regular school time.  We have a few class camps coming up 
and are monitoring Alert Levels very closely whanau.  Our Teachers have modified 
their plans a bit to ensure that we are able to go and do things safely in our own 
school bubbles.  Well done Teachers!   
 
Sadly, with the Alert Level restrictions, there will be a few changes to some         
important events this term.  To keep with social distancing practices and safe     
numbers for gatherings, we will be breaking our school prize giving into 3 parts.  
Prize Giving is such an important event, we don’t want to miss it out, we just want 
to do it while showing a bit of respect for everyone’s space at this time.  All whanau 
will be welcome to attend at the different times. We have set dates and times    
whanau, so you can organise time away from work commitments.  Check out the 
Prize Giving information inside this newsletter on Page 3. 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 
 

 SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM RUMA 15: 

Nga mihi nui ki a koutou 
 
Over the last term, Ruma 15 have been learning about seasons and weather. Our favourite season is summer.  Last week 
we were learning how to use ICT in case we go into lockdown again. We know how to get on to the school web page and 
our online learning tools like epic, and studyladder. Our term kaupapa is floating and sinking. We love our new classroom     
situated in the middle of the playground area. We are looking forward to the end of the year.  

Our Proverb for the term: 
He oranga ngakau, he pikinga waiora  

(Positive feelings in your heart will raise your sense of well-being)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

  
                                            

Thursday 28th October, 2021 (Term 4, Week 2) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM Room 5: 
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Kaitaia Primary 
School is 
proudly       
sponsored by: 

 
* PAINT   WALLPAPER     * BLINDS       * CURTAINS * 

DULUX     * JACOBSEN   * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Friday 
9.45am—10.30am 
 

Whole school assembly will resume once the restrictions around crowd          
gatherings are lifted and we are back at Alert Level 1.  We will have mini 
Assemblies for Junior, Middle and Senior School every Friday between 9 
am and 10.30am. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to 
save. 

28 October Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hard copy home 

11 November Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hard copy home 

19 November KPS Athletics - in smaller groups this year, down on our bottom fields 

24-25 November Room 9 camp (Rock Adventure Cruise) 

25 November Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hard copy home 

30 November BOT meeting @ 5.15pm  

8-10 December KPS School Prize Giving  
Y1 and 2 = Wednesday  8th December 11am—12.30pm, 
Y3 and 4 = Thursday 9th December, 11am—12.30pm, 
Y5 and 6 = Friday 10th December, 11am—12.30pm 

14 December Last day of Term 4 for students in 2021 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Page 2 

Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

Community Notices 

KPS School Prize Giving 2021 
 
This will be held with Alert Level 2 rules in mind.  What this 
means is that our crowds must be smaller to ensure safe 
social distancing.  To achieve this, we have split our           
ceremony into 3 parts which will be run over 3 consecutive 
days in our school Hall.  Seating will be put out for whanau 
to use and enjoy the show from. 

 

Y1 and 2 = Wednesday  8th December 11am—12.30pm, 
Y3 and 4 = Thursday 9th December, 11am—12.30pm, 
Y5 and 6 = Friday 10th December, 11am—12.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there to celebrate the 
achievements of all our tamariki. 
 
Nga mihi 
Mr M  
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Healthy Eating 

 


